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Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
I am working as a Research Facilitator at Anglia Ruskin University, and I am looking into the impact of  
research surrounding weight of infants, particularly rapid weight gain.  
 
I am sending this email in the hope that someone will be able to provide me with the Health Visitor Growth 
policy for all areas that Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust delivers Health Visiting services for. 
 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (“The Trust”) does not have a dedicated policy for growth 
management in infants.   
 
The Trust Health Visiting Service currently updates practice and review procedures in reference to 
the Healthy Child Programme evidence base.  This is supported with the use of Standard Operating 
Procedures which refer to Royal College of Physicians and Child Health and NICE guidance.   
 
NICE guidance is reviewed as part of governance meetings to ensure compliance across the service 
with recommended practice.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 
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